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12 December 2022 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
  
YEAR 9 SCIENCE & ENGINEERING SHOWCASE FRIDAY 20 JANUARY 2023 
 
It gives me great pleasure to invite your son/daughter to the Science & Engineering Showcase on Friday 20 

January 2023, at Plymouth University.  There will be a number of exciting and interactive experiences that 

will relate to our curriculum.  The aim of the Science and Engineering Showcase is to raise students  ’

aspirations in science and technology subjects and demonstrate how exciting STEM can be at A level and in 

higher education. 

The event is a fantastic opportunity to enthuse our students and inform them of pathways into a range of 

careers within STEM.  We will be based within the on-campus marquee, which will be filled with interactive 

exhibits from across the Faculty of Science and Engineering.  Students can move freely between stands, 

spending time at the exhibits that are of interest to them.  This offers a unique opportunity for students to talk 

with current undergraduate students, PhD students and academics about what  it is  like to study and work in 

STEM. 

We will be departing South Dartmoor at 8.30 am and we will return at approximately 12.30 pm.  Unfortunately, 

there are only 30 spaces for this event, so we will need to establish interest.  Kindly complete the expression 

of interest slip below and return to either Mr Richards or Mrs Daemi-Rashidi by Thursday 15 December.  If 

the trip is oversubscribed, we will select names randomly and then contact you to inform you of next steps, 

which will include giving formal consent over our online system - parentpay. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact: 

Mr Richards (arichards@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk); or 

Mrs. Daemi-Rashidi (gdaemi-rashidi@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk). 

  
Yours faithfully 
 

A Richards 
 
Alan Richards 
Teacher of Computer Science  
 

 
YEAR 9 SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING SHOWCASE FRIDAY 20 JANUARY 2023 

 
Student Name: ____________________________________  Tutor Group: ________________ 
 
My child (named above) is interested in attending the Science and Engineering Showcase on Friday 20th Jan 
2023 as outlined in the above letter. 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): ____________________________  Date: _____________________ 

 
Please return this slip to Mr Richards or Mrs Daemi-Rashidi by Thursday 15 December 2022 

http://www.southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk/
http://www.atrium-studio.co.uk/

